UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

March 27, 1972

4:00 p.m.

Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Daniels, Fink,
Goldberg, Kanowitz, Muir, Parnall, Utton, R. Walker, and
Weihofen.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given
to the following matters:

1. The minutes of the meeting of March 13, 1972, were approved.

2. A petition from Benjamin Chavez requesting permission to take
an additional six hours of Clinical Law during the summer to
enable him to graduate in August, 1972, was granted, subject to

available space in the Clinical Law Program.

3. The faculty approved a motion to increase the first-year class
to 100 students for the fall of 1972,

4. It was announced that Lee Edward Teitelbaum would be on the
faculty during the fall semester, 1972, as Visiting Associate
Professor.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,
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Hunter L. Geer
Assistant Dean
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